
 

 

 

 

 

St John’s RC News  

Week Ending 20th July 2023 

 

So the Summer Holiday is here! We hope you all have a super few 

weeks off and we look forward to seeing you back on                       

Tuesday 5th September 2023.  

Stay safe and have fun! 

Here are a few photos 

from another  fabulous 

year at St Johns RC       

Primary School 



 

 

 

 

We have places available for our Nursery from September 2023. 

Please let your family and 

friends know and ask them 

to contact the School Of-

fice for more information.  

We have a morning only 

Nursery 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

Just wanted to say best wishes to everyone as I am leaving 

St John’s after almost 5 years—I’ll miss you all.                   

Miss Sue (School Office) xxxxxxxx 



 

 


